
PLEASANTVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
PLEASANTVILLE, NEW JERSEY 08232 

           
OFFICE OF THE SCHOOL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR/BOARD SECRETARY 

 
 

         May 28, 2025 
 
 
To:  All Potential Bidders for the CAT6 Cabling Project 
 
Re: Cancellation of Bid Opening 
 
The Pleasantville Board of Education, pursuant to N.J.A.C. 5:34-9.3, hereby 
provides public notice of the cancellation of the bid opening for the CAT6 Cabling 
project (Bid #24-22), which was scheduled to be opened on Tuesday, June 3, 2025. 
 
The Board will modify the bid specifications and will re-advertise this bid at a later 
date. 
 
As a courtesy to you, my office will send you a copy of the re-advertised bid. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Daile Dixon-White 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 
 


